
 

 

Stuff Their Stocking Toy Drive 

Dear Swim Families –  

For the PRA Bronze meet on December 6th & 7th, we are holding a toy drive.  All the toys collected will 
be donated to Toys for Tots.  This time of year is the most difficult for people down on their luck and it 
especially hits home for those with kids.  We are hoping that all athletes and spectators will consider 
bringing a toy to donate.  Toys for Tots needs new toys (unopened toys or crafts that have never been 
used or a new toys that you purchase specifically to donate).  We cannot accept used toys, games or 
stuffed animals.  You can learn more about Toys for Tots at their website 
(http://www.toysfortots.org/donate/toys.aspx).  Their primary goal is to deliver, through new toys at 
Christmas, a message of hope to less fortunate children that will assist them in becoming responsible, 
productive, patriotic citizens.  Please help these kids!!  Our plan is to make this an annual event.  Each 
toy that is donated will receive a coupon for a bottled water from the concession and the team that 
donates the most toys will get a plaque. 

Thank you for your help and generosity. 

Brooke Carmazzi & Ryan Schonbachler 

Co-Chairs PRA Toys for Tots toy drive 
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